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SAU19 is pleased to announce that Jessica Milligan has been selected as the next Principal of Mountain View Middle School 

effective 07/01/22.  Mrs. Milligan was unanimously approved by the Goffstown School Board on Monday 03/07/22.   

 

Mrs. Milligan served the Goffstown School District as Assistant Principal at Maple Avenue Elementary School for 6 years 

before moving to the Manchester School District where she is currently the Principal of Southside Middle School.   

 

“I am very happy to welcome Mrs. Milligan back to the Goffstown School District and for her to build upon the strong 

foundation at Mountain View Middle School.  I have every confidence that MVMS will continue on the pathway of 

excellence,” shared Superintendent Brian Balke.   

 

Mountain View Middle School is one of 11 middle schools in all of New England accredited by the New England Association 

of Schools and Colleges as well as being recognized as a Spot Light School by the New England League of Middle Schools – 

one of only 9 middle schools in New Hampshire with this distinguished recognition.   

 

Mrs. Milligan stated, “I am so honored and excited to return to Goffstown and to work with the talented staff at MVMS.”  

 

Mrs. Milligan is currently pursuing her doctorate degree at Southern New Hampshire University.  Jessica lives in Hooksett 

with her husband and two children.   
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